Free Standing White Boards for Tutorial Center - Pauline Trummel

How the funds were used:

The LPC Tutorial Center was awarded $270 from the CARE Fund Special Projects Grant to purchase free-
standing, two-sided white boards for the main room in the Study, Tutoring and Reading Room. With the
grant money received, | was able to purchase two of these boards for a total cost of $272.47.

Outcomes report:

Because of this CARE grant, students are now able to tutor and study using white boards even when
there are no small study rooms available in the LPC Tutorial Center. We have grown significantly in the
last year to the point that the ten rooms with white boards are often filled and unavailable to others
who wish to use the boards in tutoring, individual study, or study groups. Being able to provide these
two extra white boards in our large room has been quite helpful. Students no longer complain when
they can’t get a room since they are now able to use white boards to better process, understand, and
work out what they are studying. These lightweight, yet sturdy, boards are portable and moved to the
location where students need them. There are times that both sides of these boards are being used at
the same time (in effect, making our two boards into four). Thank you, CARE, for once again coming
alongside the LPC Tutorial Center as we assist students in becoming successful and independent.




